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August 14, 2020 

 

 

 

Hormann LLC 

Mr. Camron Rudd 

5050 Baseline Road 

Montgomery, IL 60538 

 

 

Re: Facility ID # 93-0118 

Permit Number: 974979 

 

 

Dear Mr. Rudd or responsible official: 

 

The Division of Air Pollution Control is completing file reviews to identify permits approaching 

their expiration date. It has come to our attention that permit number 974979 is due to expire on 

January 3, 2021.  

 

Pursuant to Tenn. Comp. R. & Regs. 1200-03-09.02(3)(b)1., an application for an operating 

permit shall be filed with the Technical Secretary not more than thirty (30) days after initial start-

up of an air contaminant source constructed or modified in accordance with a construction permit 

issued by the Technical Secretary. 

 

Therefore, if this source has begun operations, please submit a complete operating permit 

application, and include a start-up certification if required by your permit. Application form CN-

0730 (APC 100) and instructions are online at: 

https://www.tn.gov/environment/program-areas/apc-air-pollution-control-home/apc/permits-

air/air-quality-operating-permit0/permit-air-air-quality-state-operating-permit.html 

 

You now have the option of submitting your application via email to 

Air.Pollution.Control@tn.gov.  The submittals must be signed, dated, and in PDF format.  If 

preferred, paper documents can be mailed to the Technical Secretary at the address found on the 

application. 
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If construction or start-up cannot be completed, and forms filed with the Technical Secretary by 

the expiration date of your permit, a permit extension request must be submitted in writing at 

least thirty (30) days prior to its expiration date. Written requests can also be submitted in pdf 

format to the email address above. 

 

Please ensure all conditions of this permit have been met, including other possible deadlines and 

record keeping requirements. 

 

If assistance is needed, the Small Business Environmental Assistance Program (SBEAP) is a 

free, confidential, technical program within TDEC that can help. This program is able to assist 

with completing applications including calculations as well as any other environmental questions 

that a small business may have. The SBEAP can be contacted at 800-734-3619 or by email at 

BGSBEAP@tn.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
James P. Johnston, PE 

Deputy Director 

Permitting & Regulatory Development 

 

Tell us how we’re doing.  http://tn.gov/environment/article/contact-tdec-customer-service-form 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:BGSBEAP@tn.gov
http://tn.gov/environment/article/contact-tdec-customer-service-form

